
WEST VIRGINIA
WESLEYAN

February 5, 2015

TO: Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Sir/Madam,
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FCC

Upon seeking the advice of Dale Bickel, I am sending this letter to inform you that our campus radio
station WVWC-FM which is a non-commercial, 10-watt station will be off of the air for studio
remodeling for at least the next 30 days. We will request an STA if the project goes beyond thirty
days from the date of this letter. If you need any further information, please feel free to contact me.

Thank You

Neil Roth
Director of Information Technology
West Virginia Wesleyan College
59 College Ave
Buckhannon, WV 26201
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Phone 304-473-8312
Fax 304-473-8324
Email roth@wvwc.edu
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